
 

 

Boxgrove Primary School 

100 CLUB 

We are looking to introduce the 100 CLUB to the school! 

The 100 CLUB is a lottery open to parents, carers, family and staff at Boxgrove School .  

Join in the fun, help raise funds and be in with a chance to win cash prizes every month 

during the school year! Half of the funds raised through the 100 CLUB are reserved for 

the monthly prize pot, whilst the other half is dedicated to funding much-needed school 

resources.  

SUPPORT THE SCHOOL WITH THE CHANCE TO WIN £65.00  

Membership is annual, with 10 prize draws a year, drawn monthly from October to July. Members 

can choose to hold more than one lottery number at £20 per number, per year. First prize wins 65% 

of the monthly prize pot, while second prize wins 35% of the pot.  

For example, if we were able to sell 100 tickets for the year, this would mean that each month first 

prize would be £65.00 and second prize would be £35.00!  

We would ask you to also encourage extended family and friends to take part, the more tickets we 

can sell the higher the prize! 

If this is something you or someone you know would be interested in, please let Becca or Amy know, 

or email us at fofbs@hotmail.com  

Once we know there is sufficient interest we will start organising, so that the first draw can happen 

in October! 


